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Hello, 

 

I am writing to tell you That I am staunchly opposed to the anti-Vote By Mail 

measure. I feel that Oregon has the best voting system in the United States. Being 

able to spend time researching the measures at home, and voting at my table is 

amazing. It is secure, and well supported by history of excellently run elections. I urge 

you to consider the negative impact of fewer people voting. The more difficulty for the 

voters is participate lowers the democratic system we are so proud of in Oregon. 


